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Indiana Lawyer - "Report: Number Of Black
Attorneys Decreasing In Large Firms"
January 25, 2017 Fort Wayne

Dawn Rosemond of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in the Indiana
Lawyer's article entitled "Report: number of black attorneys decreasing in
large firms" and published on Jan. 25. The article mentioned her new role
as Director of Diversity, Professional Development and Inclusion and the
firm's top-down approach to diversity and inclusion.
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